
From: Sarah Smith
To: LRO
Subject: Opposition to SB595
Date: Monday, March 18, 2019 9:34:10 AM

To Whom It May Concern,
 
I am voicing my concerns regarding the proposed Senate Bill 595.  While I think affordable workforce
housing is an important issue to be addressed, I believe this bill unfairly penalizes the hotel industry
and burdens just one industry to fund a broad systemic challenge.  I do not believe this bill should
move forward as is.  Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Sincerely,
Sarah Smith
General Manager
Holiday Inn Express Hotel & Suites – Eugene Downtown/University
sarahsmith@inncline.com
Direct: 541.284.0255
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